Firestone Medical Research Building (FMRB) Construction Notice #6
May-June 2021

The steel erection supporting the FMRB'’s skeleton concluded with an impromptu topping off ceremony
held earlier this month. It was delightful to have so many members of our community place their names
on the final beam. Construction activities now pivot to formalizing the bond that joins the HSRF and
FMRB and pouring the concrete slabs on levels 1-4 of the FMRB. Below are the key activities impacting
our community.

Sectional cutting of the HSRF concrete decking and roof to support the FMRB penthouse and
mechanicals. This work will impact the 4" floor of HSRF with an increase of noise and vibration
anticipated to be most disruptive from May 26" through May 31°t.

Continued concrete cutting and steel deck anchoring in the HSRF basement. We project the peak of
disruptive activities will occur during the first week of June. During this time HSRF occupants can
expect to increased use of the south HSRF elevator. As the schedule is finalized, we will notify
occupants of the anticipated disruption and duration.

The contractor supporting the City of Burlington’s water tower restoration has returned. Over the
past week, the equipment supporting this work has been reinstalled. The sound and vibrational
disruptions accompanying this project are mainly caused by the large air compressor.

For more information, please visit the LCOM Facilities website at:
https://www.med.uvm.edu/FirestoneBuilding or watch the construction webcam livestream at:

https://streaming.uvm.edu/live/embed.php?id=15

Comments & Questions:

Email: medicalresearchcomplex.project@med.uvm.edu

UVM'’s Office of Planning, Design & Construction (PD&C) Project Manager: Todd Merchant, UVM
Planning, Design and Construction at Todd.Merchant@uvm.edu; 802-316-6742

LCOM Facilities Administration:
0 Susan Williams 6-9459 or 802-373-9923
0 Elayna Mellas-Hulett 6-0377 or 617-947-6985
0 Eric Gagnon 6-5020 or 802-343-2551.




